From:

Sent: 12 September 2021 21:27

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Ed Foster

Subject: Fwd: 2021/3306 17 Elizabeth Mews NW3 4UH

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir or Madam,

I write with reference to the above application as I couldn't use the online comment procedure, as my neighbour Mr Foster below.

I'd like to express our concerns about tut application and reiterate what is written below.

Thank you for considering our opinion.

Kind regards,

Stefania and Pietro Bezza 78A Belsize Park Gardens NW34NG

Begin forwarded message:

From: Edward Foster

Date: 10 September 2021 at 13:17:11 BST

To: planning@camden.gov.uk

Subject: 2021/3306 17 Elizabeth Mews NW3 4UH

Dear Sir or Madam,

I write with reference to the above application for two windows to be created in the wall at the back of the property in question. I have tried unsuccessfully to make use of the online comments procedure, but using the reference failed to turn up the correct address or application. Your cutoff date is this Sunday. Please therefore now accept the following comments via email.

The proposed alteration will have the effect of overlooking the rear garden of our building, and for this reason we have some reservations. Knowing that the adjoining wall is in the same ownership, and that the creation of these new windows could amount to an irresistible precedent for further windows along the building – and greater inroads on the privacy of the rear garden – gives us even more misgivings.

1

We trust you to give these views your serious consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Edward Foster Sandrine Soubeyran

78b Belsize Park Gdns, NW3 4NG